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March 8, 2024 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
SUBJECT:    APAC Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Angie Senter, APAC Chair 
 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• The February APAC meeting featured an ITS Update Presentation with 
WSU Vice President & Chief Information Officer, Tony Opheim 
 

• The March APAC meeting will feature: 
 

o  A demonstration of the AP Performance Evaluation Process with the 
Modernization Lead Business Analyst in Human Capital Management, 
Sabrina McPherson  

o Learning and Organizational Development: Bite Size Book Club 
Launch with Carey Musburger, Learning and Organizational 
Development Assistant  

o HRS Exit Survey Results with Sharon Games, Senior Human Resource 
Strategic Partner 
 

• AP Appreciation week was this week March 4-8. 

o Highlights of this week included 10% off at the Bookie, a DEI 
Presentation Panel on AP Leaders of Color: Finding Success in 
Higher Education, Gentle Chair Yoga and the AP Contribution 
Awards Ceremony.  https://apac.wsu.edu/2024-ap-appreciation-
week/ 

o For the six AP Contribution Awards, there were 18 nominees with a 
total of 48 letters of support 

• APAC Council Election Applications are open through March 15th. Elections 
will take place in April and elected council members will be announced at the 
May meeting. 
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